
June 18, 2022

To League of Young Communists USA

Dear comrades of the LYC(USA)

The Communist Youth of Denmark extends our warmest greetings of solidarity, in advance of your upcoming 2nd
congress, on Saturday 27th of August.

Our organizations met briefly at the Avante! festival in Portugal, in September of 2021. There we held a bilateral
meeting, and had a very productive talk. The fact that you, and your mother party the PCUSA, had broken away
to form an anti-revisionist movement, was very inspiring. Also, your form of organization, being the way you form
various committees to get in contact with the masses, was very inspiring.

It is no secret that the organizational matters can be very difficult and time consuming in the communist movement
of today, when there’s no Internationale or CPSU to recieve help from. That’s why we have to constantly struggle
to form an organization in accordance with the mass line, and a leadership that doesn’t stray away from the
Marxist-Leninist principles. We hope that your 2nd congress will strengthen the unity of your organization, and
sharpen the ideological firmness of everyone.

In the future, in spite of some practical difficulties, we hope to extend the cooperation between the two of our
organizations. We believe that such cooperation will be of important mutual experience that can strengthen us in
these times of uncertainty.

No matter what, we can’t disappoint the masses. In these times of intensifying imperialist conflicts, great climate
catastrophes and increasing inflation, we must act quick and struggle resolutely to form a strong vanguard party.

Long live the anti-imperialist cause!
Long live the struggle for justice and socialism!
Long live the unity of the international working class!

Militant Greetings,

Nikolai Aamand
Secretary of International Affairs of the
Communist Youth of Denmark


